
ADVERTISEMENT FOR
BIDS

Sealed  proposals  will  be
received  by  the  Plum
Borough  Municipal
Authority,  4555  New Texas
Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15239,
for  the  LOGANS  FERRY
WATER  TANK  REPAINTING
PROJECT,  at  the  Authority
Office  until  1:00  PM,
prevailing  time  on  July  9,
2024  and  at  said  office
publicly  opened  and  read
aloud.   Bidding  Documents
may be purchased from KU
Resources, Inc., 117 Sagamore
Hill Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15239
by Emailed Electronic Copy
only for $50.00 Payable to KU
Resources, Inc.. A check in the
amount  of  $50.00  must  be
sent  to  KU  Resources,  Inc.,
117  Sagamore  Hill  Road,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15239  and  a
scanned  copy  of  the  check
must  be  emailed  to
cprokopik@kuresources.com
before Bidding Documents will
be emailed out. Each proposal
must  be  accompanied  by  a
certified check or bid bond in
the amount of not less than
10% of the total amount bid,
made  payable  to    Plum
Borough Municipal Authority.
The  project  will  encompass
but  not  be  limited  to  the
following scope of work:
1.  Interior  Tank  Repainting.
Including  SSPC-SP  10  Blast
Cleaning  of  all  surfaces,
application  of  an  interior
painting  system,  cleaning  of
tank interior, tank disinfection,
complete and in place
2.  Exterior  Tank  Repainting.
Including  SSPC-SP  6
Commercial Blast Cleaning of
all surfaces, and application of
an exterior painting system
3. Installation of new altitude
valve, gate valves, fittings, etc.
within utility vault. The Owner
reserves  the  right  to  waive
any informality or to reject any
or  all  bids.   No  Bidder  may
withdraw his proposal within
120 days after the actual date
of  the  opening  of  the
proposals. Attention of bidders
is  particularly  called  to  the
requirements as to conditions
of  employment  to  be
observed and minimum wage
rates  to  be  paid  under  the
contract. NOTE  -  PROVIDING
AN EMAIL  ADDRESS  IS
MANDATORY  WHEN
PURCHASING  CONTRACT
DOCUMENTS.  ALL
ADDENDUMS,
ANNOUNCEMENTS,
CORRESPONDENCE,  ETC.
WILL BE SENT VIA EMAIL. IF
AN EMAIL ADDRESS IS NOT
PROVIDED,  IT  IS
UNDERSTOOD  THAT  THE
PURCHASER  WILL  NOT
RECEIVE  ANY
ANNOUNCEMENTS
REGARDING THE PROJECT.


